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23 March 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of EYFS 

 

Staffing Update 

 

 

Mrs Allen and Mrs Wood are returning from maternity leave and will be sharing the teaching 

responsibilities in RP for the Summer Term. 

 

Mrs Proctor will be leaving us on Friday 1st April. I am sure you will join me in thanking her 

for the great job that she has done for us in EYFS this year.  

 

We wish her all the best for the future. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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